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To:  Coppell ISD Board of Trustees 
From: Stephen McGilvray  
Date:  September 18, 2019 
cc: Brad Hunt, Sid Grant, Diana Sircar, Carol Snowden 
 
Re: Authorizing the purchase of hardware/software to upgrade the wireless infrastructure 

across the district 
 
As part of the 2016 bond program, the wireless infrastructure needs to be refreshed across all 
district campuses excluding Canyon Ranch Elementary and the three administrative buildings. 
Over the course of the spring, the Technology Department evaluated different wireless 
solutions and chose Mist Systems for the next wireless solution for Coppell ISD. 
 
Detailed site surveys will be performed at project kickoff to finalize preliminary assumptions 
from the campus floor plans provided. The preliminary cost for the wireless upgrade project will 
not exceed $2,500,000. This pricing includes hardware, software, support and warranty for five 
years, and professional services for installation. This project is bid under the Texas DIR 
contract#: DIR-TSO-4240 
 
Recommendation:  
The Coppell ISD Board of Trustees approve General Datatech, L.P. (GDT) to complete the 
wireless infrastructure upgrade project at a total cost not to exceed $2,500,000. 
 


